August 1, 2008

You need to enforce the law regarding naked short-selling in ALL
markets.

By you allowing this to go on, and especially after you admit it could
be detrimental to the market place, you are putting yourself in a
precarious position and once the masses find out about it, they are not
going to be happy. Your cloak has come off and we, the people, can see
you for exactly who/what you are. This nonsense must be stopped. You
are allowing criminals to get away with stealing money from the very
citizens who pay you to do your job.
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